
NAPA COUNTY GRAND JURY REPORT 1963 
 

MOSQUITO ABATEMENT DISTRICT 
 

On December 26, 1962 this committee met with Mr. Rusconi, Superintendent of 
the Napa County Mosquito Abatement District. 

The District is governed by a five-man Board of Trustees and employs three 
people.  The District objective, as the name implies, is to reduce the source of mosquito 
breeding in the County of Napa.  Work sheets are maintained on a daily basis.  The 
Office and warehouse is located on the grounds of the Napa Sanitation District on Imola 
Avenue.  The equipment, buildings and office are clean and appear to be well kept. 

The District Audit for 1961-62 was conducted by G.J. & A.J. Seiberlich Certified 
Public Accountants of Napa, California.  This audit was studied by this committee and 
found to be satisfactory. 

No recommendation can be made by this committee for the Mosquito Abatement 
District at this time. 

 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 William F. Little, Chairman 
 Harold Ackerman 
 Diane D. Slaughter 
 

 


